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As a parent of a young child, I strongly oppose the use of leaded fuels which can 

harm the children of the Portland area. It shouldn't be fair to harm the life of children 

solely for the purpose of entertainment, especially if there are other more responsible 

ways to provide that kind of entertainment. I've already heard about the use of 

electric cars for racing, which I applaud and condone. Why couldn't this be an option? 

It might even open up the racetrack to a larger and broader population who might 

support PIR. 


